
 

GARY S. MAY       OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 
Chancellor       ONE SHIELDS AVENUE 

      DAVIS, CALIFORNIA 95616-8558 
      TELEPHONE: (530) 754-7237 

        
 January 23, 2020 

 
ASUCD 
c/o Shreya Deshpande, Vice President 
 
Dear Shreya: 
  
Thank you for sending me the ASUCD resolution to have UC Davis become a “Fair Trade 
University.” 
  
I have reviewed the resolution and fully support this campus effort. Working in partnership with 
our campus food service staffs to incorporate and promote the sale of environmentally sustainable 
products at our various venues is in alignment with our campus goals. 
  
In recognition of the association’s status as an independent body, please accept this as a letter of 
endorsement in support of the resolution. 
  

Best regards, 
                                                       

 
 

Gary S. May 
Chancellor 

/am 
 


